
 

 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
January 31, 2023 
(map attached) 

 
Outside eastbound lane closure remains in effect on US 192 in 

Old Town area for additional sewer line repair 
 
Kissimmee, Fla. (Tuesday, January 31, 2023) - Toho Water Authority (Toho) is announcing that the 
closure of the outside eastbound lane on US 192 from the area of Old Town and Seralago Blvd remains 
in effect (please see map). The bus stop in the closure area is also closed. The lane closure is necessary 
to conduct an additional sewer line repair in the area. The area is expected to reopen in about a week’s 
time. Schedules could vary due to unforeseen circumstances and weather.   
 
Motorists and pedestrians are urged to use caution when approaching these areas, as workers will be 
present and speed limits may be reduced and sidewalks possibly closed and diverted.  
 
For more information, please call our customer service at 407-944-5000 or visit our News & Alerts 
section on tohowater.com.  
 

### 

About Toho: Toho Water Authority (Toho) is the largest provider of water, wastewater and reclaimed 
water services in Osceola County. Formed in 2003 by a special act by the Florida Legislature, it currently 
serves over 150,000 customers in St. Cloud, Kissimmee, Poinciana and unincorporated areas of Osceola, 
Polk and Orange counties. Toho currently operates 17 water treatment facilities and nine wastewater 
treatment facilities with the purpose of providing efficient and reliable water services. Toho has 
positioned itself as a respected leader in water, a valued community partner and an employer of choice. 



 
 


